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tǊƻǳŘƭȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōȅ ²ŜƭƭƛƴƎǘƻƴ {ƘƛǊŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΦ  9ŘƛǘƻǊǎΥ  tƻǊǘ !ƭōŜǊǘ tǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴΦ  !ƭƭ ŎŀǊŜ ƛǎ ǘŀƪŜƴ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƎƛǾŜƴ ƛǎ ǘǊǳŜ 
ŀƴŘ ŎƻǊǊŜŎǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ǇǳōƭƛŎŀǝƻƴΦ  !ƭƭ ǿƻǊƪǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ǊŜƳŀƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿǊƛǘŜǊǎΦ  hǇƛƴƛƻƴǎΣ ǾƛŜǿǎ ƻǊ ŀǊǝŎƭŜǎ Řƻ ƴƻǘ  ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǘƘŜ ǾƛŜǿǎ ƻǊ 
ƻǇƛƴƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ tƻǊǘ !ƭōŜǊǘ  tǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴΦ   

{ǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜǎΥ 

¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ŦƻǊ ǎǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ŀǊǝŎƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƛǎ  мр !ǳƎǳǎǘ нлмуΦ 

{ǳōƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƳŀŘŜ ŀƴȅǝƳŜ ōȅ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻΥ ǘƘŜǘŀǧƭŜǊǇƻǊǘŀƭōŜǊǘϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ  hǊ ƻǳǊ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ tŀƎŜΥ ¢ƘŜ ¢ŀǧƭŜǊ 

Due to the horrendous weather we were experiencing at 
the time, the round table meeting regarding the Tennis 
Courts was not as well attended as we would have liked. 
However, there are definite, and positive progress being 
made, with further enquiries being made into the supply of      
volunteer labour and equipment required to prepare the 
surfaces. 
New gravel/sand will need to be purchased, supplied and 
spread. The existing posts only need a bit of oil and a coat 
of paint. New lines can be installed (nailed) once the new 
surface has been spread and bagged. A new bag will also 
need to be purchased, but this should be at a minimal 
cost. WSC will be approached for the signage that used to 
be on Tarraville Rd to be replaced. 
Previous working bees have reduced the amount of    
overgrown vegetation considerably, particularly on one of 
the courts. This has prompted the possibility of possibly 

tackling only one court at a time. At least then we can boast having one usable court! 
Nobody in Port Albert wants to see the courts disappear, and there have been plenty of people offering 
assistance with this project. 
Port Albert Progress is confident that during the colder weeks ahead, we can prepare everything we need 
and hopefully see some real improvements before too long! 
 
Can you help?   With assistance from our Community these courts will stay in Port Albert and be restored 
and     maintained.   Letôs see this great sporting space get used again ! 

tƻǊǘ !ƭōŜǊǘ ¢Ŝƴƴƛǎ /ƻǳǊǘǎ ¢ƻ .Ŝ wŜǎǘƻǊŜŘ CƻǊ tǳōƭƛŎ ¦ǎŜΗ 

.ƻō !ǎƘŘƻǿƴτtƻǊǘ !ƭōŜǊǘ tǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ 
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IŀǘǎΣ .ǳƳǇŜǊ {ǝŎƪŜǊǎ ϧ 

aŀƎƴŜǘǎ  ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ 

ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜΦ  !ƭƭ ǇǊƻŎŜŜŘǎ Ǝƻ 

ŘƛǊŜŎǘƭȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ ǇǊƻπ

ŘǳŎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƳŜǊŎƘŀƴŘƛǎŜΣ 

ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ 

¢ŀǧƭŜǊ ϧ Ŏƻ-ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ƻŦ 

ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΦ  

{ǝŎƪŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ  ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ 

ŦǊƻƳ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ƭƻŎŀǝƻƴǎ ƛƴ 

tƻǊǘ !ƭōŜǊǘΣ ƴŀƳŜƭȅ tƻǊǘ 

!ƭōŜǊǘ DŜƴŜǊŀƭ {ǘƻǊŜΣ tƻǊǘ 

!ƭōŜǊǘ ²ƘŀǊŦ CƛǎƘ ϧ /ƘƛǇǎΣ 

²ƛƭŘŬǎƘ Σ tƻǊǘ !ƭōŜǊǘ aŀǊƛπ

ǝƳŜ aǳǎŜǳƳ ŀƴŘ /ƻǳǊǘπ

ƘƻǳǎŜ  DŀƭƭŜǊȅ ƛƴ ¸ŀǊǊŀƳΦ 
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tƻǊǘ !ƭōŜǊǘ                        

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ DǊƻǳǇǎΗ 

{ŀŦŜ {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ !ǊŜŀΥ 

A survey has been sent out to Port Albert and Langsborough properties, asking for your opinion on 
what we should do as a community group regarding a safe swimming area, and also a small water 
park for toddlers, and younger children in Port Albert. 

Your opinion counts, so please make sure you return your completed survey in the reply paid     
envelope, or you can drop it off at the General Store/Service Station in Port Albert. 

{ǳǊǾŜȅǎ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ 

²ŀǘŜǊ ¢ƻǿŜǊ !ǊǘΥ 

At the time of print the group is busily working behind the scenes on this project.   More information to come 

and the group progresses.  


